
BDTHC Monthly Newsletter – February 2021

Hi BDTHC members,

Well mother nature has really thrown us a 
curve with the weather.  We can't do much 
digging when the ground is frozen solid 
under a foot or more of snow.Hopefully it 
will get better till our March meeting.  

Club dues are due and payable at the 
meeting or to Ron Denman, George Walko, 
By Derr or mailed to our PO Box.  

Upcoming events are next months club meeting on March 8th at our 
usual meeting place at 6:30pm in the basement.  Hope to see more 
club members then we had this month.

Spring Club members only picnic and hunt will be held at the 
Goss's on April 25th.  Bring a covered dish to share.  The hunt 
will be $50.00 paid in advance at the meeting or at the picnic 
only if you have notified Ron Denman at least one week ahead of 
time. 

I have had my computer hacked and lost my address book.  We have 
everything taken care of but need you all to Email me at 
treasure1@comcast.net with your Email address so I can update my 
computer.  Please do this ASAP so we will be able to update you 
of changes that would happen.

That is all for now, Happy Detecting.

BDTHC President 
By Derr

"The Penn Pointer"
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